
 

Dear Fullerton Rotarian: 
 
Jim Young was a great Rotarian locally and internationally as he now will 
attend the great heavenly Rotary Club in the sky. His common sense 
guidance and smiling face will be missed at our weekly lunches. Jim held 
every Rotary job locally and was our District Governor. He made 
international fame by his professional presentation of Paul Harris that was 
made to various Rotaries world-wide. Rotarians that personally knew Paul 
Harris felt that Jim exhibit Paul Harris manners better than Paul himself. Jim 
provided many of the funds obtained by his world-wide Paul Harris 
presentations to the Fullerton Rotary Founding Endowment Fund for its 
annual fall Endowment Fund Awards to fund unmet Fullerton Community 
Charitable needs.  
 
His family has indicated that gifts to his memory could be made to Jim’s 
many charities that included the Fullerton Rotary Foundation. The 
Foundation has recently created a Jim Young Memorial Fund to add any 
received memory gifts to his current Endowment Fund that will be used for 
our fall charitable Endowment Fund awards campaign. This fund has 501 (c) 
(3) statuses and is fully tax deductible.   
 
Any Jim Young Memorial gift checks should be made to the Fullerton Rotary 
Foundation and in the lower left corner should add Jim Young Memorial Fund 
to insure that it will be included in his current Endowment Fund. Later a list 
of donors will be provided to the Young Family for their records. 
 
This effort is a reward to the memory of a great Rotarian that “made a 
difference” in the world in many ways and who practiced the Rotary “four 
way test principles”. Please consider this gift request in your annual 
charitable giving program. Thank you for your gift. 
 
        Sincerely, 
        Vern Andrews, FRF President 


